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Ward is delighted to announce that it has been shortlisted in the Business Supporter of the
Year Award category by Forever Manchester.

The Awards Ceremony will be taking place at the Forever Manchester Birthday Party on Friday 10 February
2023.

One of the commitments at Ward is to help local communities in the areas we operate, which is why we
partner with Forever Manchester. Ward are so proud to support a charity that does such great work for the
local community. Find out more about Forever Manchester here: https://forevermanchester.com/

The Business Supporter of the Year Award is given in recognition of a business that has made a significant
commitment, support and contribution to the work of Forever Manchester; making a considerable impact
in communities throughout Greater Manchester.

You can find out more about all of the award categories, finalists and the Birthday Party here.

Dan Liddiard, Operations Director at Ward, said “At Ward we recognise that there is a need to make a
positive contribution to local communities and we’re so pleased that we can support Forever Manchester
to deliver the fantastic work they do. Forever Manchester make such a difference to those that need it, and
we’re so proud to partner with them.”
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